
 

Residents and staff members of Eastridge kicked off their summer with 

a Hawaiian week. They enjoyed snowballs from Kona Ice, fruit 

kabobs, and fresh watermelon. They also made fun memories with lei 

games, a crafty beach in a bottle activity, and limbo, of course.  



Happy Anniversary 

Daina M.    7/2, 4 years 

Heather D.    7/3, 1 year 

Suzan M.    7/7, 1 year 

Regina R.    7/25, 5 years 

Clevonia S.    7/26, 1 year 

Happy Birthday 
 
Residents: 

Lisa L.     7/1 

Mary Ann T.    7/1 

John V.    7/12 

Aline H.    7/19 

Dolores B.    7/29 

 
Employees: 

Suzan M.    7/1 

Quadrette C,    7/5 

Erica F.    7/6 

Fadra A.    7/11 

Clothile C.    7/11 

Libbye W.    7/14 

Darius W.    7/27 

Keandra P.    7/28 

Robin Middleton 

Robin Middleton has worked in Skilled               

Rehab for over 30 years and has been at 

Eastridge for 12 years. 

She has been married 

to her high school 

sweetheart for 33 

years, has two chil-

dren, two cats, and 

two new puppies. In 

her spare time, Robin 

enjoys reading, watching reality TV, crafts, 

and spending weekends at “The Farm.” 

Robin plans to finish her career at 

Eastridge, and one day retire to enjoy travel-

ing and spending time with her future grand-

children. We thank you, Robin, for serving 

our Eastridge community. Resident Council Meeting  7/3 

Water Wars    7/4 

Watermelon Social   7/5 

Sundae Social   7/11 

Picnic in the Park   7/12 

Resident Shopping   7/16 

Soda Shop Sock Hop   7/18 

Joyride    7/24 

Country Store   7/26 

Karaoke    7/26 

J. B. Saxx    7/29 

Out-to- Lunch   7/31 

 

 

 



Favorite Hobby: Bingo 

Favorite Food: Beans & Rice 

Favorite Color: Red, White, & Blue 

Ms. Lois Waguespack 

Every year, CNA Week is a time set aside to celebrate and recognize the important work 

that CNAs do all year long. This special week allows other healthcare providers, family 

members, and friends of patients who are cared for by CNAs every day in hospitals or nurs-

ing homes across America to show their appreciation.   

To the incredible CNA staff members of Eastridge, we thank you for being                                       

the heart of our team!

“The most important thing in the Olympic Games is not 

winning but taking part; the essential thing in life is not 

conquering but fighting well.”  

– Pierre de Coubertin 



 

Reminders: 
• Please label your loved one’s clothing and items, even if you do their laundry. You may 

purchase labeled clothing at WWW.BUCKANDBUCK.COM or 

WWW.RESIDENTESSENTIALS.COM.  All clothing that is labeled is still returnable  

• plastic bags or sealed containers must be used for food storage. 

• Over the counter medications and aerosols are prohibited from resident rooms. 

• Help keep  your loved one’s closet neat by cleaning it out seasonally. 

• Please do not display items on lights. 

• Hand-written signs in rooms or around the building are prohibited. 

• Our lost and found items are located in the laundry department  (periodically displayed 

in the Beauty Shop). 

• Resident funds are available on weekends—see RN. 

http://WWW.BUCKANDBUCK.COM
http://WWW.RESIDENTESSENTIALS.COM

